
STALMINE-WITH-STAYNALL PARISH COUNCIL 

Update from the clerk 6th June 2024 
 
 
Stalmine Play Ground Area 

Playground inspections for May 2024 have shown no issues. The last inspection was 28.05.24.  
 
Co-option for a New Councillor 

The Notice period for a casual vacancy has now been completed as of 5th of June. Advertisement for the position has 
been placed within the notice boards, the website, social media and the within Stalmine Primary School’s weekly 
newsletter. It will also be placed in the Green Book within the PC’s edition.   

Meeting Dates 

The Village Hall has accepted the 2024/25 meeting dates and a full invoice has been provided. 

Website and email Domain change to.gov.uk 

The provided has been instructed to register the PC under a .gov.uk domain.  

Cllr Paul Franks 

Cllr Paul Franks will be thanked for his time and hard work in the Green Book, and he has now been removed from 
the Unity Bank, and his email discontinued after his resignation in May.  

Plantsman 

The plants man has been asked to trim back the hedges on Mill Lane under health and safety for the public walking on 
that path. He has also trimmed back the over grown brambles and hedges within the woodland path area under health 
and safety. He has also planted shrubs on the disturbed land near the barrier.  

Lengths Man 

He has been asked to fill up the bark on the plough seating area on Carr End Lane. He is waiting until the ground is 
drier so he can move his wheel barrow.  
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